
 

 

GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, GWALIOR 
GDGPS/CIR/P/2022-23/38       30 September 2022 

 
CIRCULAR NO:38 

DUSSEHRA CELEBRATIONS 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Now that the major examinations of Term-01 are over, and keeping the pious, festive 

spirit of Dussehra alive, the school is organising “GARBA DANCE” celebrations as we 

understand that festivals and stories are the best ways to instil children respect, 

understand, and appreciate Indian culture and its significance. 

 

Therefore, it is to intimate you that: 

 your ward should be sent tomorrow, Saturday, 01 October 2022 in traditional 

outfits / costumes.  

 Dandiya sticks are not allowed.  

 The celebrations will be conducted in the first two periods. Thereafter, Term-02 

regular classes will be resumed.  

 Answer Sheets of your ward will be shown from tomorrow.  

 

Principal  

 

 

   


